
French 

Day 

Wednesday 17h July 



French Day 
Each activity lasts for about 30 minutes. 

 

The children start in their own classroom. 

9.10 - 9.40   Activity One 

9.40 - 10.10  Activity Two 

10.10 - 10.30 Playtime 

10.30 - 11.00 Activity Three 

11.00 - 11.30 Activity Four 

11.30 - 12.00 Activity Five 

12.00 - 1.15  Lunch 

1.15 - 1.45  Activity Six  

1.45 - 2.15  Activity Seven 

2.15 - 2.45  Activity Eight 

2.45    Assembly 



Eiffel Tower Kathy H.  

 

The children look at different pictures of 
the Eiffel Tower. 

The children watch a clip about the Eiffel 
Tower and learn different facts. 

 

The children create a dot painting of the 
Eiffel Tower (George Senrat) 

Disney Land Paris Dan 

 

The children will look at different photos of 
the park and where it is in Paris. 

The children watch a clip about the park. 

 

The children play colour bingo, colour by 
number. 

 

 

 



Bateau Mouche Hannah 

 

The children will learn about the boats and 
their purpose on the river Seine. 

 

The children will then create , make their 
own boat out of foil and see how many peo-
ple (paper clips they can put in before it 
sinks). 

Le Louvre Michelle N.  

 

The children look at le Louvre. 

 

The children learn about the Louvre and 
what can be seen in the museum. 

The children will Learn about the Mona Lisa 
before creating their own self portrait. 

 



French Music Lisa 

 

The children listen to the French national 
anthem. 

The children will learn a French song to 
then perform at the end of the day alto-
gether in Assembly. 

 

 

Notre Dame Lucinda 

 

The children learn the cathedral. 

 

The children watch an interactive tour of 
the cathedral. 

The create an art piece of the cathedral. 



French Food Joe 

 

The children look at some typical French 
foods. 

The children get to sample French food eg. 
Croissant and a drink. 

French Person Mr T 

 

The children look at what a stereotypical 
French person looks like. 

 

The children draw a stereotypical French 
person. 

The children get their pictures taken  
dressed up as stereotypical French person 
for school French display. 


